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DEAR STUDENT! 

 
We are pleased to warmly welcome you as you begin your studies for this 
beautiful profession. By enrolling in medical education, you are joining the 
community of people who, for millennia, have dedicated their lives to 
understanding the mechanisms of illness, combating diseases, helping 
others, and healing. To meet the challenges of 21st-century medicine, you 
will need solid lexical knowledge, skills, and – equally importantly – the right 
professional attitude. This attitude will enable you to act with the morality 
and responsibility that your medical oath will require. The courses 
described in this leaflet are designed to support the development of an 
appropriate medical attitude and professionalism. 
 
By the fourth academic year, you will be required to take a complex final 
examination, which assesses the knowledge, skills, and attitudes acquired 
in the field of behavioral sciences over the previous semesters. It is also 
important to mention that compulsory elective courses can be offered to 
larger groups, while free elective courses typically start with smaller 
numbers of students and often require prerequisites. Therefore, in order 
to gain the necessary credits in time, we strongly encourage you to begin 
registering for these courses even in your first academic year. 
 
Current information (topics, schedule) of our courses can be downloaded 

from the website of the Department of Behavioral Sciences.  
Our education coordinator can be reached at the following email address: 

savanya.agnes@med.u-szeged.hu.  
After registering for a course in Neptun,  

you will find up-to-date information, study materials,  
and detailed requirements for course completion in CooSpace.  
Through this platform, you can also contact our professors.

RECOMMENDED ORDER OF SHEDULE FOR THE BEHAVIOAL 
SCIENCE COURSES FOR MEDICAL STUDENTS 2025/2026. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

COMPULSORY COURSES: 

Introduction to Medicine  
lecture and practice (2 credits) 
year I., fall semester 

Introduction to Psychology, 
Communication  
lecture and practice (1 credit) 
year I., spring semester 

Medical Anthropology  
seminar (1 credit) 
year II., spring semester 

Medical Psychology I.  
lecture and practice (2 credits) 
year IV., fall semester 

Medical Psychology II.  
lecture and practice (1 credit) 
year IV., spring semester 

Ethics in Medicine  
lecture and practice (2 credits) 
year IV., spring semester 

Doctor-Patient Communication 
(criteria course!) 
year IV., fall/spring semester 

Examination in Behavioral  
Science (comprehensive exam) 
year IV., spring semester 

 

 

COMPULSORY ELECTIVE COURSE: 

Gerontology  
lecture and practice (2 credits) 
year III., spring semester 

 
ELECTIVE COURSES: 

Training of Learning  
seminar (2 credits) 
year I-III., fall/spring semester 
(max. 10 people) 

Doctors, Patients and Carers in 
Literature and Film 
seminar (1 credit) 
year III-V., fall/spring semes-
ter 

 
*** 

 
Diploma work (from year IV.) 
The advertised topics are  
available on the website of the 
Faculty and the Institute 

 

 


